

March 3/08 Minutes

Attendance: Dave K, Dave T, Brian, Jeanette, Sam, Tom, Duke, Christine, Henry, Ralph.

Missing Andy, Steph, Michelle, Kerr, Nick

Minutes read from previous meeting.

Accepted by Brian

2nd by Christine

Sam has obtained the names of previous winners of club trophies and will have these trophies engraved along with this years winners. Also Chili cook off and indoor tourney.

Div 3 will be hosting an event at the club on Mar 28th

Discussion around field usage for April. Not sure about need for fields in Cup play round robin draw takes us to end of March all games have been scheduled. Dave will meet with the city to determine what we need.

Cup Game upcoming Over 35A Vs Vantreight Semi Final Sat. 2:00 RAP

Greens Vs Vantreights Div 3 Sunday 2: RAP

Div 4 whites facing relegation.

Vic West will sponsor a U21 team next year. Frank Woods Metro team.

No monetary requirements but field time will need to be allocated. Discussion around more Topaz time, Uvic etc.

Div 2 will advance to Div 1 next season.

Premier will be looking for a coach next season and new players.

Dave and Frank will approach Jim Degoode.

All Exec members have reviewed the policy, some worked still to be done on separate policy for Clubhouse use. New policy will be voted on at next meeting.

Discussion around clubhouse décor, buying some new furniture, chairs and getting some pictures on the walls.

Dave T suggested we look at formal budget for next season before we make any spending decisions.

Christine has decided to step down as VP due to health reasons and not feeling valued as a VP.

Discussion around awards banquet, Dave K will look into venues. Social committee was to take this on but has since fallen apart.

Discussion around next years format over 40s vs. over 50s. Club would like to see over 50s team this year to resolve problems around player allocation. Further discussion for next meeting.

Adjourned next meeting April 7th.